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To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 26 January 2022 
 
Subject: Phlebotomy services 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by the Kent and Medway CCG. 

 It provides background information which may prove useful to Members. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

1) Introduction 
 

a) In early November 2021, the Chair of HOSC was made aware of an 
unexpected closure of the Blood Unit at Victoria Hospital in Deal. The CCG 
were approached for comment and provided the attached written response. 
 

b) The CCG has been invited to attend today’s meeting and answer the 
Committee’s questions. 

 

 

 

Background Documents 

None 

Contact Details  
 
Kay Goldsmith 
Scrutiny Research Officer 
kay.goldsmith@kent.gov.uk 
03000 416512 

2. Recommendation  

RECOMMENDED that the Committee consider and note the report. 
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